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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:56 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Garage Rooftop CUP

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Robert Gurss <robert.gurss@gmail.com> 
Date: March 24, 2017 at 3:28:48 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball Garage Rooftop CUP 

I am a full time Park City resident and support the Appeal of Sanford Melville, et al., regarding a 
Conditional Use Permit for a private event facility on the roof of the historic Kimball Garage site 
at 638 Park Avenue.  For the reasons discussed in the Appeal, the proposed rooftop event space 
would create excessive noice and traffic, disrupting the lives of Old Town residents.  Old Town 
provides more than tourist attractions, overnight accommodations  and commercial business 
opportunities.  It is also home for Park City residents (and voters) who cherish our city's historic 
character and bucolic setting.   Allowing this CUP to stand will be one more nail in the coffin of 
Old Town as a place where people want to live, not just visit.  Before long Old Town will be a 
"Disneyland" attraction without actual residents.   
 
 
Bob Gurss 
robert.gurss@gmail.com     
202-236-1743 


